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Dec 6, 2024 
 

Next Week at a Glance 

December 9 - 13 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Dec 9th  
Div. 1 Field Trip Science World 

Pink Shirt orders Due, Order Here 

Tuesday, Dec 10th  Strong Start Closed 

Wednesday, Dec 11th   

Thursday, Dec 12th  Feeding Futures 

Friday, Dec 13th  
Hot Lunch – Taco Del Mar (If you ordered) 

Festive Holiday Wear 

Purdy’s Pick Up 2:45pm 
 

 

New Information 

Cedar Drive Sing-Along (Dec 19th) 

Cedar Drive staff would like to welcome you to our Cozy Cedar 

Sing-Along on Dec 19 at 1:45pm. Parents are welcome to join us 

and stand along the gym walls and on the stage. During the sing-

along, the entire school will be sitting together in the gym with 

each class taking a turn standing and leading a song while everyone 

else is encouraged to join in and “jingle all the way”.  We look forward to having a festive 

time!  

 

 

Cereal Drive  
 

Our Cereal Drive is well underway, and what a great 

response we have had. Thank you to those who have 

sent in a box of cereal and/or milk money to support 

the Share Food Bank. We are collecting donations 

until Thursday, Dec 19th. 

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/


  

This week, Ms. Barlow's and 

Ms. Groenewald's classes 

had the opportunity to 

explore alternate ways of 

communicating, including 

using Touch Chat. Thank 

you to Ms. Hong from the 

District AAC SLP team for supporting us! All the students were so excited and eager 

to learn! 
 
 
 

After School Programs JAN - MAR 
 

To register - Go to www.DWUL.io 
Search “Cedar Drive”  
 

Choir – Gr 1–5 Choir 

• Wednesdays starting Jan 22nd  

• 2:48pm – 4:15pm in the gym  

  

Crafting Club – Gr K-5 Crafting 

• Thursdays starting Jan 16th   

• 2:48pm – 4:15pm in the library  

  

Basketball – Gr 1-5 Basketball 

• Tuesdays starting Jan 14th   

• 2:55pm – 4:00pm in the gym  
 
 
 

Theme Day - Friday Dec 13th - Fun Festive Wear 
On Friday Dec 13th, we are having another Theme Day.  We 

would love to see some festive wear.  Parents are welcome to 

join in our theme day and wear their sweaters too.  We look 

forward to seeing all the different fun festive wear.   
 

 
 
 

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
 

 

 

PURDY’s Order Pick-up Friday Dec 13th 2:45-3:15pm at the front 

door. 
 
 
 

http://www.dwul.io/
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1655?type=program#Gr-1-5%20Cedar%20Drive%20(Wed):%20Choir
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1656?type=program#Gr-K-5%20(Thurs)%20Cedar%20Drive:%20Crafting%20Club
https://www.dwul.io/page/detail/1592?type=program#Cedar-Drive%20Elementary%20(Tuesdays)%20-%20R1ZE%20Basketball%201-5


  

Red Robin  (Friday, January 17) – order here 
The Grade 5 Fundraising Committee is pleased to offer the 

opportunity to order Red Robin for hot lunch on Friday, January 

17th.  This lunch is optional and if you choose not to participate, 

please ensure you send lunch with your child(ren).  

All orders must be placed by Thursday, January 9th. 
If you would like your child to participate in this hot lunch but the cost of the food poses 

a financial hardship for your family, please email rdhaliwal@sd43bc.ca  

 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 
Dayna MacDonald 

 

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/
mailto:rdhaliwal@sd43bc.ca

